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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Trips and Other Off-Site Activities 
 
Please confirm on the online Admission form if you give your consent for your child: 
 

• To take part in school trips and other activities that take place off school premises; and 
 

• To be given first aid or urgent medical treatment during any school trip or activity.  
 
Please note the following important information before giving consent: 
 

• The trips and activities covered by this consent include all visits which take place in local area 
during the school day (to include but not limited to visits to Verwood, local schools, local 
Churches and Upper Schools). 

• The trips and activities may involve your child walking or being transported by approved vehicle 
to the venue or location. 

• The school will send you information about each trip or activity before it takes place.  
 
Written parental consent will not be requested from you for the majority of off-site activities 
offered by the school, for example, year group visits to local amenities, as such activities are part 
of the school’s curriculum and usually take place during the normal school day.  
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